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Comments: Plain and simple, horses are non-native animals in North America.  These animals need to be

removed and let the native wildlife live unobstructed.  I have spent time in the Heber area and have seen the

horse population grow to ridiculous numbers.  Again I'm asking you to remove these non-native animals.  If

people want to see horses they can go to a farm where they belong.

 

Thank You


